
Dear Babu… 

  

A letter-writing competition titled "Dear Babu" was conducted by the ED Club, PG Department 

of Commerce, and Mahatma Gandhi Study Circle on 28th October 2024 at 2:00 PM for MG 

College students. The program was presided over by the Principal, Prof. (Dr.) Swarupa R. It 

commenced with a warm welcome by Dr. Jayasagar A., Head of the PG Department of 

Commerce. The event concluded with student feedback and a formal vote of thanks by Suma 

P.C., ED Club Convenor. Winners of the Competition are;  

1st position – Sanjose Joshy 

2nd position - Sarika K R 

 

 


